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Dear Senator Sample and Representative Branscum: 

 

Your Subcommittee on Higher Education met on June 8, 2015, at 10:30 a.m. in 

Room B, MAC, during which the following occurred:  

 

 An update on performance funding, concurrent course credit, the Arkansas Academic 

Challenge Scholarship, legislation enacted by the 90
th

 General Assembly, and various 

ministerial issues from Dr. Brett Powell, Director, Arkansas Department of Higher 

Education; and 

 Discussion of Energy Efficiency Alternatives with Demonstrable cost savings for 

Colleges, Universities, and other Public Buildings from Mr. Steve Hudson, Owner 

Managing Partner, Hydro-Temp. 
 

  

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

_______________________             ________________________ 

Senator Jason Rapert              Representative Greg Leding 

Co-Chair               Co-Chair 


